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Hugh Miller
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Argyle Street
London WC1 H 8ND
24th May 2000

Dear Hugh Miller,

11.04 Architects
Creative. Intelligent. Design.

Re Application No. PEX0000350 - 5  Collard Place London NW1

Thank you for your letter dated 22nd May acknowledging receipt of the above application.

We have simplified the design to make it easier and less expensive to build, and also for the
conservatory to have its own lightweight construction, independent of the construction of the house.
We feel this solution is more satisfactory and would therefore ask to amend our application by
substituting the following drawings:

(1) 5 no. copies of Drwg. No. 01 A - Proposed Plan
(2) 5 no. copies of Drwg. No. 02A - Existing & Proposed Elevations
(3) 5 no. copies of Drwg. No. : 03A - Proposed Section

We also enclose for your information background information on 11.04 Architects in the hope it is of
interest and assists in the determination of the application.

Many thanks for your assistance in this matter.

Chris Roche RB cc 

Paula Massing
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Chris Roche
B.A.(Hons) Dip. Arch (Oxt)AIBA
The Workhouse, 1 A Francis Terrace
London N19 SPY England
T. 02076871105
M. 07850 500 437 F. 020 76 87 1106
e-mail: 1 lo4architects@composerwaconi


